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September 12, 2025 

Hello Parents/Guardians: 
 
This is a brief note to remind you of opportunities for parental involvement that may be of interest to you 
over the coming weeks. I encourage you to review this information below and, if applicable and 
interested, attend one of these meetings. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cam Robertson 
Principal, SGCHS 
 
 
SGCHS School Council - Tuesday, September 16th at 7pm 
 
Our first School Council meeting of the 2025-26 school year is taking place this upcoming Tuesday, in our 
2nd floor Library at 7pm. School Council acts as one important forum for parental involvement whereby 
parents/guardians can become informed about, and provide advice or perspective on, a range of school 
related issues, themes and decision-making. Over the last number of years, our school council has gone 
through ebbs and flows in its levels of parental involvement; as an administrative team we are looking to 
stabilize and grow this body over the course of this school year. With a new replacement school coming, 
educational issues front of mind for many and the knowledge that all are welcome, I am hopeful that many 
of you will choose to attend this initial meeting of the year. Plus, there will be food/snacks! So now you 
really don’t have an excuse …see you on Tuesday;) 
 
Panther Band Society - Monday, September 22nd at 7pm 
 
The Panther Band Society is the parent fundraising arm of our SGCHS Band program. If you have a 
student involved in one of SGCHS’s music programs, please consider joining this important group of 
parents to support the continued success and growth of our program. Attend this first meeting or contact 
SGCHS’s main office for more information. 
 
Panther Auxiliary - Wednesday, October 1st at 6:30pm 
 
The Panther Auxiliary is the parent fundraising arm of our SGCHS Athletics program. They are the very 
important reason our Athletic fees are lower than most high school athletic programs. Additionally, they 
are largely responsible for the purchase of our SGCHS tubby buses which not only serve our athletic 
programs, but serve the transportation needs of all students in Physical Education programming and in 
other curricular areas. If you have a student in SGCHS Athletics, please consider becoming more actively 
involved in the Panther Auxiliary by attending their next meeting or contacting SGCHS’s main office for 
specific contact information. 
 


